
 
 

To whom it may concern 

June 27, 2018 

 

Details of Relocation of Head Office 

 

Nissan Chemical Industries, Ltd. (Head Office: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; President: Kojiro Kinoshita) 

announces to relocate its head office as follows. 

 

1. New Location of Head Office 

5-1, Nihonbashi 2-Chome, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 103-6119, JAPAN 

 (Name of the building：Nihonbashi Takashimaya Mitsui Building 18 and 19th floor）  

 

2. Representative Phone Number : +81-3-4463-8111 

 

3. Operation Starting Day : July 17, 2018 

  *Final operation at current head office will be July 13, 2018.  

 

4. Access 

5 minutes’ walk from “Tokyo” station (Japan Railways), direct connect from “Nihombashi” station 

(Tokyo Metro Tozai Line, Asakusa Line and Ginza Line) 

 

 

 

 Contact information for inquiries on the above 

Nissan Chemical Industries, Ltd. 

 Corporate Planning Department  CSR & Public Relations Office  

TEL: +81-3-3296-8320  

 


